
Up to $150,000 
ROBBERY OF A USPS LETTER CARRIER

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000 for information leading to the 
arrest and conviction of the suspect who robbed a United States Postal Service (USPS) letter carrier at 

gunpoint. 

The incident occurred on May 7, 2024, at approximately 11:15 a.m., near 4413 Radnor Avenue, Lakewood, 
CA 90713. The suspect’s vehicle, pictured above, is described as newer 4-door white BMW with tinted 

windows.

The suspect is described as a Black male, with a light complexion, thin build, tall, dark eyes, and black 
medium-length braided hair. He was wearing a black long sleeve t-shirt and a ski mask.  

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law 

Enforcement”) 
Case No. 4305807-ROBB




